
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 11/1/2013 7:09:57 PM

Zita.Kline@cpuc.ca.gov (Zita.Kline@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedactedCc:
Beardsley Grant, Kate (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=kebd); Allen, 
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Kraska, David 
(Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DTK5)

Bee:
Subject: CPUC DRA DR02-001: PG&E Response

Zita,

Attached is PG&E’s response to your request DR02-001.

Please note we are still retrieving GO-131-D status information on two projects:

Shiloh I Generation Interconnection1. No. 61:

Panoche-Panoche Jet. Line Reconductoring2. No. 210:

I will provide you with an updated response once I am able to obtain the data; I estimate having 
this available by the end of next week.

Respectfully,

Redacte
d

>LS | Principal Land & Environmental Consultant 
Environmental Management - Electric Transmission & Substation Projects and Facilities

Pacific Gas and Electric

SB GT&S 0890459

mailto:Zita.Kline@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Zita.Kline@cpuc.ca.gov


745 Market Street - N1OA San Franr.isnn CA 94105
Redacted

SB GT&S 0890460


